PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

“Exceeding Expectations”

URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE

The General Public is being advised of the following.

1) The Roads and Drains Division of the Public Works
Department will be closed on Friday 15" November 2024. This
is to accommodate the staff attending the funeral of a
colleague.

2) The Offices of the Administrative Division will be closed
Friday 15" November 2024 at 12:00 midday. This is to
accommodate the staff attending the funeral service of one of
our colleagues.

We apologise for any inconvenience these closures may cause.

Thanks for your cooperation.




